CIRCULAR

OUR REF: C19-CCD-0062-2022

Date: 215T MARCH, 2022
To: HEAD OFFICE & MOTUKEA PORT
From: MANAGING DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: PNGPCL CORPORATE CLEAN-A-THON

As a responsible corporate citizen, PNGPCL is supporting the campaign to promote a clean,
healthy and safe environment. The clean-a-thon program is one of the company’s community
engagement initiative toward the community we work and live in.

The first corporate clean-a-thon is scheduled to take place this Saturday 26t March, 2022 and
will have staff from Head Office and Motukea clean up the Post Office car park area, KIK car

park area and litter pick-up along paga ring road (KiK car park to APEC Haus).

Further details for this first clean-a-thon will be made know during the week. Staff from Head
Office and Motukea are encouraged to participate in this program.

Thank you,

FEGO KINIAFA
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



